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Calculations for Measures 
 

MEASURE DESCRIPTION AND HOW IT WAS CALCULATED 

Working full-time (FT) 

Indicator: Percentage of students working full-time (30+ hours/week). 

 

Calculation: Number of graduates who reported working full-time divided 
by the total number of survey respondents.  

 

How data was collected: Data was collected by the Career Connection 
Center at Stevenson University by surveying August 2021, December 2021, 
and May 2022 Stevenson University graduates. Survey closed in November 
2022.  

Working part-time (PT) 

Indicator: Percentage of students working part-time (less than 30 
hours/week). 

 

Calculation: Number of graduates who reported working part-time, for any 
reason, divided by the total number of survey respondents.  

 

How data was collected: Data was collected by the Career Connection 
Center at Stevenson University by surveying August 2021, December 2021, 
and May 2022 Stevenson University graduates. Survey closed in November 
2022. 

Enrolled in continuing 
education 

Indicator: Percentage of students enrolled in a program of continuing 
education. 

 

Calculation: Number of graduates who reported they are enrolled in a 
program of continuing education divided by the total number of survey 
respondents.  

 

How data was collected: Data was collected by the Career Connection 
Center at Stevenson University by surveying August 2021, December 2021, 
and May 2022 Stevenson University graduates. Survey closed in November 
2022. 

Survey response rate 

Indicator: Percentage of graduates who responded to the survey.  

 

Calculation: Number of graduates who responded to the survey divided by 
the total number of graduates who earned a degree during the study 
period.  

 

Note: Response rate was calculated by the Career Connection Center at 
Stevenson University after surveying August 2021, December 2021, and 
May 2022 Stevenson University graduates. Survey closed in November 
2022. 

 


